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August 25, 2021

Stephanie Floyd
PEI-ES

58640 SR 15
Goshen, IN 46528

Subject: Test Standard Revision Verification

Dear Mrs. Floyd;

| have reviewed the test standards listed in your e-mail dated 8/25/21 for changes/differences due to the
versions sited in our test reports versus the version sited in the 2020 FBC. Specifically, this pertains to the

product listed under PEI-ES Product Evaluation Report PER-17111.

1. ASTM DD7032-14 or D7032-17 - | found no differences from the ‘14 to '17 version that would
affect the test values reported for the siding products listed in PER-17111.

2. ASTM G154-12a or G154-16 - | found no differences from the ‘12a to ‘16 version that would affect

the test values reported for the siding products listed in PER-17111.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at 574-533-0337 ext. 144 or via e-mail at
jholdeman@p-e-i.com.

Sincerely,

Qo £ A——

Jason R. Holdeman
Director of Testing



